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PATIENT  PARTICIPATION  GROUP  MEETING –17/03/2016
Attendees      Mahmud Welton



Robert Cooper



Gwladys Mabb


Ruth Hansford
Apologies:
Graham Willoughby


Graham Hunt
Pat Veal 

Daphne Collington

Opening Remarks
Graham Hunt sent his apologies but had to attend another meeting, Ruth Hansford deputised for him.
Matters Arising
The group said that the “East Sussex Better Together” was a good idea, but were not sure if edition 11 had been added to the back of the latest newsletter.
They read the latest update which was encouraging.

Graham Hunt left copies of the Patient Survey and a couple of the group said that they had seen them in the waiting room and suggested that a table be put by the screen where the patients arrive themselves so that more people will see them.

All thought it a good idea to have a box for people to donate baby clothes, should they wish, for families with low incomes.

The group had a good discussion about the CCG leaflets and all agreed that pharmacists should monitor the drugs people have prescribed, particularly on repeat prescriptions. Also continue with the current medicines review project. An article in the next Newsletter may help.
Meeting closed at 1.45pm- Next meeting 28th April 2016
